
 

 

 

Freedom of Information Request:  Our Reference   CTHB_469_18 
 

You asked:  
   

1. Has the pharmacy of your hospital (since 1st Nov 2017) 
prescribed any Ursodeoxycholic Acid Capsules?  

 
Yes, we have dispensed prescriptions for Ursodeoxycholic Acid since 1 

November 2017. 
 

2. If the answer is ‘yes’ to request 1, could you send me details of 
the number of capsules and brand(s) dispensed in the 12 month 

period (1st Nov 2017 to 31st Oct 2018). 
 

We have dispensed Ursofalk as per the All Wales Contract. Usage 

figures for the 12 month period 1 Nov 2017 to 31 Oct 2018 are 170 x 
60 capsules across the Health Board. 

 
 

 


